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9th Annual Real Estate Short Course
Presented by the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education

October 22, 2013

Partner Ken Jacobson will discuss “Legal Opinion Letters” at 1:15 p.m. on Tuesday, October 22, 
2013, at the Illinois Institute for Continuing Legal Education's 9th Annual Short Real Estate Course. 
The session will address the use of, and issues concerning, attorneys' opinion letters in real estate 
transactions.

For more information, click here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenneth M. Jacobson
+1.312.902.5445
kenneth.jacobson@katten.com
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